OG OFFICE OF THE
AUDITOR GENERAL
HAPPY WOMEN’S DAY

The Office of the Auditor General (OAG) applauds all its female staff and women of the
Republic of Uganda upon marking yet another International Women'’s Day.

Women are the pillars not only of families, but also of our society as a whole.

On this women'’s day, we therefore celebrate and recognize the contributions and
immense achievements of women in the OAG and the entire country towards the
development of Uganda.

The OAG is an equal opportunity organization which supports women in their efforts
to assume responsibilities in the public realm, working alongside their male counter-
parts.

Best wishes to the women of OAG, Uganda and the world over their continued success.
OAG VISION

To be an effective and efficient Supreme Audit Institution (SAI) in
promoting effective public accountability.

To audit and report to Parliament and thereby make an effective contribution
to improving public accountability and value for money spent.
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Integrity Objectivity Professional Competence
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